From: John Sandstrum [mailto:JSandstrum@cclaflorida.org]
Sent: Fri 2/4/2011 2:33 PM

To: William Shuluk

Cc: Dave Whisenant

Subject: CCLA: Monthly OCLC holdings additions and deletes

Good afternoon Bill,

Just wanted to let you know that your Monthly OCLC holdings additions and deletions project has finished. We are continuing to
send monthly your OCLC holdings updates. This includes both additions and deletions. We will continue doing this for you as a

prototype, every 15 of the month.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns,

John

John Sandstrum

Data Operations Consultant

College Center for Library Automation
jsandstrum@cclaflorida.org
850-922-6044




